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Thank you to Mayor Broda for serving as our election judge for the Tate Woods Monarch vote on February 20th.  Our students selected The Day the Crayons Quit by Drew Daywalt as their favorite.  This is also the official Illinois winner! Students gathered to see this announcement on a live webcast on March 20. Preschoolers selected My Bus as their favorite. Visit the Tate Woods LRC web site and take a peek at next year’s Monarch nominations.
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WE WILL BE COLLECTING ALL LRC BOOKS ON THURSDAY, MARCH 26 BEFORE SPRING BREAK.


Please use this time to visit Lisle Library.











Thank you for participating in the “Reading Makes Cents” program.


You may send your child’s rainforest bank to school beginning April  7th.  


We would like to display them 


during the Learning Fair in the LRC 


on April 14th and 16th.


If your bank cannot be found,


send your pennies in any container!


Can you guess how many books we have read this year?


Our pennies will be protecting acres of South American rain forest in Peru. Funds will also be used to adopt animals at Brookfield Zoo.


Our students have learned that reading


can make a difference in our lives and in the world.














Book Fair


April 13 - 17  


You are invited to send money or meet your child in the gym Mon.-Fri.


 10-11:30 or 1-2:30.


The Book Fair will also be open 6-8 during the Learning Fairs


4/14 and 4/16.








Our students


 were invited 


to participate in the ReDiscover program. The books


 If I Built a House and 


The 13 Story Treehouse 


are featured. Check 


lislelibrary.org      
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Starting March 2 students at Tate Woods have received a free jump pass to Pump It Up of Lisle when they have passed 5 Accelerated Reader quizzes. Thanks to this Lisle business


 for partnering with us!














Questions about AR??


If you have questions about this reading program, I can be reached anytime at


493.8096 


� HYPERLINK "mailto:jbauman@lisle202.org" �jbauman@lisle202.org� 


Please be sure your child is reading his/her AR book every night!


Daily reading increases your child’s academic success!














